Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Chiropractic Medicine
The Board of Chiropractic Medicine hereby gives notice: that the Petition for Variance or Waiver was filed on September 30, 2024, by Micheal Liskowiak, Petitioner. Petitioner sought a variance or waiver from paragraph 64B2-13.007(1)(a), F.A.C., which states that during the first biennium or within twenty-four (24) months of initial licensure, whichever ends later, practitioners are required to attend one (1) full day at a Florida Board of Chiropractic Medicine meeting at which disciplinary hearings are conducted as provided in paragraph 64B2-13.004(10)(a), F.A.C. Petitioner sought a permanent variance or waiver for a one year extension to attend a Florida Board of Chiropractic Medicine meeting.

The Notice of Petition for Variance or Waiver was published in Vol. 50, No. 197, on October 8, 2024, in the Florida Administrative Register. On October 17, 2024, the Petitioner withdrew his petition.

A copy of the Order or additional information may be obtained by contacting: Dayle DeCastro Mooney, Executive Director, Board of Chiropractic Medicine, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin # C07, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3257, or by telephone: (850)488-0595 or by electronic mail – Dayle.Mooney@myfloridalicense.com
